
From: Dan Jaffee [mailto:dsjaffee@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2015 8:23 AM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Please deny Pembina environmental code amendment 
 
Dear Susan Anderson, 
 
I am writing to urge you to deny Pembina Natural Gas's requested environmental code amendment for a 
natural gas storage facility in  
Portland.   This facility would be an enormous hazard from several perspectives: 
 
1) Safety for Portland residents due to risk of explosion 
2) Air pollution and risk of gas leaks threatening public health 
3) Dramatically increased carbon (CO2) emissions 
 
Portland has a climate change action plan, and this facility would eviscerate our goals to reduce the 
city's emissions.   This is an entirely unacceptable and dangerous proposal.   Please deny it immediately.   
Many thanks for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Jaffee 
4723 NE 14th Ave 
Portland, OR 97211 
 
 


